
This 2010 Ribbon of Hope grant supported 
one of the college’s healthcare programs. 
The project used the funding to utilize 
state-of-the-art simulator mannequins for 
student education and healthcare 
workforce training.  This project is 
estimated to impact 600 students at the 
community college, which is serving 
Mitchell, Avery, and Yancey counties.  
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